
ASSESSMENT OF FAIR HOUSING PLAN 

PUBLIC COMMENT  
 

The Draft 2022-2026 Assessment of Fair Housing (AFH) Plan consists of an assessment of the 

past, current and future efforts to improve housing access for all protected classes in Clackamas 

County. The AFH Plan includes a description of the community participation process, an 

assessment of past goals and action, an analysis of fair housing issues, and Clackamas County’s 

5-year fair housing goals and strategies.    

 

The draft 2022-2026 AFH Plan and an Executive Summary have been posted at this website:     

http://www.clackamas.us/communitydevelopment  The public comment period on the AFH plan 

will open on February 3, 2022. For additional information, or to submit comments, contact Mark 

Sirois at marksir@clackamas.us at the Clackamas County Community Development Division, 

(503) 655-8591, Public Services Building – Suite 245, 2051 Kaen Road, Oregon City, Oregon 

97045.  Comments will be accepted until 5:00 p.m., Monday, March 21, 2022.   
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